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From The Director’s Desk, 

 

 Fall is here!  The leaves are changing, and nights are cool.   Let’s hope fall will 

give us some nice weather before the COLD winter arrives! Just in case winter decides to 

show up early and we get some snow, and you are not sure if the center will be open, call 

the center after 6:00 AM. 

 

 Be sure to come out to one (or all) the vendor fairs (Sept 29th at Red Barn Farms, 

Oct. 12th at Fall Fest and Nov. 30th at Eureka) the senior center will be participating in 

over the next few months to help raise money for the center. OR if you have any craft 

items you could donate for us to sell that would be a great help too. 

 

 Bingo is back- Bingo is one of our biggest fundraisers for the year and we will be 

having a designer bag and basket bingo on October 13th at the Hopewell Fish and Game 

Association.  Doors open at 12:30 and games start at 2.  Please let us know if you can 

help. 

 

Last month’s breakfast wasn’t as successful as we would have hoped so we really 

need to get the word out to the community and draw everyone back in. 

 

We will be celebrating Halloween on the 31st. Dig out a costume to wear and 

come join the party. Be prepared for lots of games and activities. Who knows what the 

witches might stir up! 

 

   

Happy Halloween, 
         
         Erin   
 

 

Welcome our New Members: 

 

Susan Brochard 

Isabelle Eddinger 

Larry Eddinger 

Catherine Hanssen 

Margaret (Penny) Kloiber 

Sherril Layne 

David Young 


